George Robinson

Please think about what you are proposing, no more gas/diesel powered vehicles. The governor
wants to rely solely on "renewable" electricity to charge these electric vehicles. Solar, wind and any
other sources in that category cannot support the energy demands and thus the government's hope to
control the movements of it's citizens will certainly be realized when there is not enough power to
even get to work. Washington's governor is dead set on controlling everyone with climate change as
his reason. Washington's economy will go to rock bottom with no money to even pay taxes. All
electric vehicles is an expensive way to go. This cannot be Sustained. Please reject this plan.



